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ROBERT J. ANGELI, Superintendent of Schools
robert.angeli@lebanonct.org

‘December 17, 2020
Dear Students, Parents and Guardians,

| am writing to let you know a Lyman Memorial High School student has tested positive for
COVID-19. The student was last in school on Monday, December 14. Uncas Health District is
aware of this case. All contact tracing and quarantining protocols have been implemented
appropriately.

Later this evening we were notified that a staff member has tested positive for COVID-19. This
staff member was last in school on Wednesday, December 16. The staff member worked in
both Lyman and LMS during the 48 hour look back period. We are unable to do the contract
tracing at this time of night.

As a result, both Lyman and LMS will be in Distance Learning on Friday, December 18.
DL will operate on the 2-HR Delay schedule.

LES is not impacted and will have IN School instruction with a 2-HR Delay on Friday,
December 18.

Any additional impact on the schools will be addressed in my letter tomorrow.

Please remember to stay home if you are not feeling well or if you are a close contact to
someone who has COVID-19.

Sincerely,

Robert J. Angeli
Superintendent of Schools
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